
 

 

26 September 2013 

 

Mr Chris Cotching 
President, Federal Branch and Victorian Branch 
Australian Principals Federation 

via email: apf@apf.net.au 

 

Dear Mr Cotching, 

Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (RO Act) 
Notification of changes made to the records [AR2013/314 and AR2013/316] 
 
I acknowledge receipt of Notification of Change of Address for both the Victorian Branch and the 
Federal Branch of the Australian Principals Federation. This information was lodged with the Fair 
Work Commission on 19 August 2013 in accordance with s.233(2) of the RO Act. Our records 
have been updated accordingly. 
 
I also acknowledge receipt on 23 September 2013 of Notification of Resignation of Office Holder 
for the Victorian Branch of the Australian Principals Federation. 
 
Please note: The RO Act requires that a Notification of Change of any information must be 
certified by declaration by a prescribed officer and lodged within 35 days of the change 
occuring. The Notification of Change indicates that the Victorian Branch was notified on 10 May 
2013 and so this Notification should have been lodged on or before 15 June 2013. 
 
 
These documents have been filed and can be viewed on the Fair Work Commission website 
through the List of Registered Organisations - 
http://www.fwc.gov.au/index.cfm?pagename=regorgslist 
 
Thank you for your notification. 
 

 
Liz Mercovich 
Regulatory Compliance Branch 
 

http://www.fwc.gov.au/index.cfm?pagename=regorgslist
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Australian Principals Federation 
ABN: 57 322 696 251 

 
 
The General Manager 
Fair Work Australia 
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne  VIC 3001 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 Australian Principals Federation - Change of Address Notification for the 
Federal Office and Victorian Branch only 
 
The following information is supplied as required under the Fair Work (Registered 
Organisations) Act 2009 for the Victorian State Branch and the Federal Branch 
 
 

1. The office of the organisation is now located at: 
 

Suite 1315A 401 Docklands Drive 
Docklands Vic 3008 
Tel:  03 8566 7627 
Fax: 03 8566 7630 

 

 
I declare that the information provided above is correct. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Chris Cotching 
APF Federal Office President  
APF Vic Branch President  
 
19th August 2013 

mailto:apf@apf.net.au
mailto:apf@apf.net.au


12 July 2013 

Mr Chris Catching 
President 
Australian Principals Federation 

By email: ccotching@apf.net.au 

Dear Mr Catching, 

Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 

FAIR WORK 

COMMISSION 

Section 233 • Obligation to lodge information with the Fair Work Commission 
Annual Return for the year 2013 • AR2013/314 

Thank you for the 2013 annual return of information made in accordance with section 233(1) of 
the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 for the Australian Principals Federation. The 
documents were lodged with the Fair Work Commission on 8th March 2013. 

The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the Fair Work Commission website at 
http://www.e-airc.gov.au/300v/annual . 

Yours sincerely 

Claire Rennie 
Regulatory Compliance Branch 
Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 
GPO Box 1994 

Melbourne VIC M01 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 
International: (613) 8661 7777 

Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401 

~mail: melbourne@fwc.gov.au 
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The General Manager 
Fair Work Australia 
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne  
VIC 3001 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Australian Principals Federation- Federal Office - Annual Return of Information 
for 2012  
 
The following information is supplied as required under the Fair Work (Registered 
Organisations) Act 2009 and the declaration signed 
 

1. Please see attached list of Offices of the APF as at 31 December 2012 
 

2. Please see attached list of the names, postal addresses and occupations of 
the persons holding the above offices in the APF as at 31 December 2012 
 

3. There are two branches of the APF. There is a Victorian Branch and a 
Western Australian Branch. The respective offices of the organisation are 
given below: 

 
National Office of the APF: 
Unit 2, 13-21 Vale Street 
North Melbourne  
VIC 3051 
 
APF Victorian Branch 
Unit 2, 13-21 Vale Street 
North Melbourne  
VIC 3051 
 
APF Western Australian Branch 
440 Vincent Street West 
Leederville 
WA 6007 



Website:www.apf.net.au 

 
 
 
4. No new APF branches were formed in the calendar year ending 31 December 

2012. 
 

5. There are no old branches which have ceased operation in the last 12 months 
 

6. At the 31 December 2012, there were 1145 members of the APF. 
. 

7. The APF has not entered into an agreement relating to members of State 
Unions under s151 (1) of the RO Act. 

 
8. Under the Rules of the APF the Federal Office elections for all offices is 

scheduled to be held in September 2013.  
 

9. That the register of members of the APF Federal Office has, during the 
immediately preceding calendar year,  been kept and maintained as required 
by ss230 (1)(a) and 230 (2). 

 
10. During the calendar year there were no scheduled Federal elections for 

offices. 
 

I declare that all information provided above and in the attached records: Offices of 
the APF as at 31 December 2012 and Details of Office Holders of the APF as at 31 
December 2012 is correct. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chris Cotching 
Federal President  
12 July 2013 
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Mr Chris Catching 
President 
Australian Principals Federation 

By email: ccotching@apf.net.au 
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